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STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT O F ECOLOGY 
1315 W. 4th Avenue • Kennewick, Washington 99336-6018 • /509) 735-7581 

August 30, 1995 

Mr. James E. Rasmussen 
United States Department of Energy 
P . 0 . Box 550 MSIN: A5-15 
Richland, WA 99352 

Mr. William T. Dixon 
Westinghouse Hanford Company 
P. 0 . Box 1970 MSIN: H6-21 
Richland, WA 99352 

Dear Messrs. Rasmussen and Dixon: 

This is in response to your August 21 , 1995, letter to the Washington State Department of Li\ CfL,~ 
Ecology regarding the Hanford Facility Dangerous Waste Part A Permit Application (Part A), v 

Fonn 3' s, for the Plutonium-Uranium Extraction Plant (PUREX), Revision 6, and for the PUREX 
Storage Tunnels, Revision 3. 

The Part A, Fonn 3 ' s, Revision 6, for the PUREX Facility and Revision 3 for the PUREX 
Tunnels were found to be complete and accurate and no further action is necessary. 

If you have any questions, please call me at (509) 736-5702. 

s· cerely, 

~(} ~~ 
PUREX u;t · ~ ager 
Nuclear Wfclste/Program 

RJ:mf 

cc: Clifford Clark, USDOE 
Dan Duncan, EPA 
Doug Sherwood, EPA 

Roger Bowman, WHC 
Sue Price, WHC 
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